
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 
On September 8, 2018, the Jesse James Committee will hold its 48th Annual Jesse James Classic 

Run.  We are expecting approximately 250 participants this year. 

 
Today we are asking for your support in donating items to the Swag Bags that will be given to all race 

participants.  Swag Bags are loved by all, and they are a great way to market your business.  We will 

happily accept coupons and/or any items printed with your company name or logo. 

 
All companies that provide donations will be properly recognized at the Jesse James Classic Run.  

Please note our organization is a registered 501©-3 non-profit group, and all donations are tax 

deductible.  Once again, a portion of our race proceeds will be donated to the Heroes Monument 

Foundation.  (www.heroesmonumentfoundation.com)   

 
Thank you for your time and consideration of our 48th Annual Jesse James Classic Run.  We are 

anxious to answer any questions and are most appreciative of any contribution you might be willing 

to make. 

 

 
  

       Sincerely, 

 
       Jesse James Festival Committee 

 

 

 

Deadline for Swag Bag items is August 17, 2018 
 

 

 

 
Donation Contact information: 

 
Kylee Updike – rupdike1@kc.rr.com / 816-423-9795 or 816-903-2333 

     

Stephanie Deprenger - steph_grimm@hotmail.com 
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